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Dear Jocelyn 
 
DRAFT WALES BILL 

 
I am writing in response to your letter of 13th October requesting a paper setting out the 
Welsh Government’s views to assist in your Committee’s consideration of the Draft Wales 
Bill. I also refer to my letter of 23 October on this matter. 
 
I can now confirm that a paper will be provided to your Committee but unfortunately it will 
not be possible to meet the timescales set out in your letter. I expect the paper to be 
available on or after 10 November.             

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

               
 

CARWYN JONES  
 

 


